
OUR MISSION STATEMENT AND CORE VALUES 
Intentionally connecting to God, each other and the world through love and service. 

Relationships    Service    Learning    Youth    Belonging    Worship 

Here's something to get you thinking about TODAY’s Sermon.  Jesus uses the 

beautiful, rebuilt Temple in Jerusalem to remind his followers to not get trapped 

investing in that which is impermanent.  Only God is permanent—only love lasts.  

This text invites us to examine what we are investing in. 

Open Forum | 10:30-11:20 a.m. in the Lounge.   

 

 

TODAY we will join Gerrit Lamain  

on a second journey into his  

memoirs as he shares more  

from his book “Gerrit’s Notes  

A Compilation 

of Essays”. 

 

Scandinavian Meatballs and Gravy Youth Fundraiser 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 
 

The Meatball fundraiser was a huge success thanks to all that participated from rolling meatballs, cooking, 

packing and distributing and to those of you that purchased them.  A special thank you to Jeff and Reid  

Kubat our cooks.  It was a weekend of laughter, fun and community for all.  Side note: Interesting fact  

approximately 4,600 meatballs were purchased—now that’s a lot of meatballs! 

Next Sunday, November 20 

We will not be offering an Open Forum but 

encourage everyone to participate in time 

together in Fellowship Hall.  Please Note: 

The Worship Chorus will be practicing in the 

Sanctuary for the Advent season.  If you 

would like to sing with the Chorus in Advent 

please join them.  All are welcome! 

Grief Support Group starting Saturdays, 10-11:30am 

beginning December 3rd 
 

òYou are not alone.ó  Those at last Sunday’s Open Forum experienced this truth as 

we shared the sense of God’s presence and mutual support around our losses.   

Janet Gibson, Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist, is offering a six session grief 

support group.  She will facilitate the group Saturday mornings, 10-11:30 a.m.,  

December 3, 10, 17, 31 and January 7, 14. in the lounge.  All are welcome.  If you 

have any questions—please call Janet at 612-269-7977—she will respond to your 

voice mail.  Grief is part of every life—often heightened during the holidays.  Scripture reminds us, òSo that 

you may not grieve as others who have no hope.ó 1st Thessalonians 4:13b. 

Warm Winter Clothes  

Winter is coming and there are kids in our neighborhood who need help 

staying warm. Last year our congregation collected warm winter gear for 

elementary students at Garlough and Moreland schools.  We want to  

help again this year.  Moreland, especially, has a lot of needs.  Their family 

support worker tells us "We have several families that we work with who are 

experiencing homelessness and living in a shelter, their car, spare room, etc."  

 

We will collect winter clothing during November and December in the  

Narthex.  The students are in grades K through 4.  See bulletin insert for needs 

and sizes. Thank you for helping our neighborhood students.  
Graphic: Etsy-DesignsoftheNorth 

 

Worship Chorus rehearsal ... preparing music for the Advent season, for after Thanksgiving and before 

Christmas ...meeting in the sanctuary after worship on Sunday, November 20.   Spread the word.  Come for 

the worship, stay for the practice!!  All are welcome to join. 



Arts and Craft Sale—Salem Lutheran Church 
Our friends at Salem will be hosting an arts and craft sale TODAY from 11am-3pm.  Items for sale include: 

woodworking, jewelry, paintings, quilting, garden art, bird houses, needlework, greeting cards and much 

more.  All proceeds will be donated to Neighbor’s Inc Food Shelf.  Stop by and see what treasures you can 

find. 

PLEASE NOTE: Links included in this document are not active—

watch for a separate email in a new format from MailChimp that 

contains resources available and active links all in one handy  

document.  With this new format you will also be able to  

unsubscribe to the resources email if you do not find it helpful. 

Thank You for your Support! 
 

By Mail  |  Online thru St Stephen’s website  |  GIVE+Text (Text 844-907-2702)  |  Vanco Mobile App 
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Bega Kwa Bega Fall Festival 
Saturday, Nov. 19 - 8 a.m.-12 Noon | King of Kings, Woodbury + Online 
 

Bega Kwa Bega invites you to its 2022 Fall Festival where we will celebrate our 

"shoulder to shoulder" synod companionship with the Iringa Diocese of Tanzania. 

Special guests include the Rev. Askali Mgeyekwa, dean/assistant to the bishop of 

the Iringa Diocese, and the Rev. Jiskaka Lwila, district pastor and former BKB DIRA 

coordinator. The morning includes affiliate presentations, a keynote, breakout 

sessions and worship. Learn more and register. Can't attend in person? It will be 

live streamed on Facebook too!  

Give Back Before Giving Thanks 
Walk, donate or volunteer with family, friends or co-workers, and raise money 

to fight hunger in Minnesota.  It’s fun, it’s easy, and it feel great!  Learn more 

and Sign Up Today at walktoendhunger.org.  Walk Partners include: Neighbors 

Inc, The Food Group, Hunger Solutions, Loaves & Fishes, Meals on Wheels, Prism 

and Second Harvest Heartland.  The Walk will be held at the Mall of America—

Thanksgiving Day, Thursday, November 24.  Doors open at 7am.  Walk 8-10am. 

 

ANOTHER OPPORTUNITY FOR THANKSGIVING is volunteering at the 39th  

Annual Bob & Dorothy Casper Thanksgiving Dinner to be held at the Church of St Joseph, 1154 Seminole 

Ave, WSP.  Many volunteer opportunities are still available.  For more information and signup go to   

St Joseph’s website at https://churchofstjoseph.org/caspers-thanksgiving-dinner.  Opportunities available 

for both Wednesday and Thursday ranging from food prep, greeters, packers and delivery. 
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Wednesday Evening, November 23 at 7pm Worship 

 Join us for a celebration of gratitude 

and thanksgiving—celebrating God’s faithfulness 

throughout the year. 
 

“The Lord has done great things for us,  

and we are glad indeed.”  -Psalm 126:3 

Love in a ZipLoc Bag! 

This is Faith Formation’s 5th year of    

packing bags to have available for 

you to give to someone who you might 

see on the street....together we can 

make a difference! 

We will pack as many bags for the 

homeless as we are able! Suggested 

items to donate and a signup can be 

found using this link https://

www.signupgenius.com/

go/70A094BA9AC28A3FE3-love.   

The items listed are suggestions---if you 

think of something else that would be 

useful for the bags please donate!  

You can bring these items to Salem 

or St. Stephen's labeled for FAITH  

FORMATION. We will be packing bags 

at Salem on Wednesday November 

16th at 6:00 PM (Meal is at 5:30pm)  

All are welcome to come for the meal 

and stay to help pack the bags!  

With winter approaching the St. Stephen’s Safety Committee encourages all who are eligible 

 to receive their COVID-19 boosters and flu shots. This is our best chance to create a safe environment 

for all at St. Stephen’s and in the community.  Check in with your health care provider or pharmacy 

to find out how and when you can get your COVID-19 booster or flu shot.  Love thy neighbor, love thyself!   

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001zJJJOSQYej8wQ6MMZJjv1k9gPWUJMgv4NHOq--2OhRDczO6skMVAgwQcxMddqmr68zIO9iO6aBA5fpr4_LcmHxAV3U8HJ-kEQYDwoyVKvH-6OQp2VP_IWHrXYTL6GWrgUXe0cgR0tbTkl8nVm7hszeH70rup9vsbkQuniX2f3Xhe2-m1NfUPRwDKuZnPXEMQ&c=nJwq5Y7z1RzgTEbxnP6aI4fYU749d7Ar
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001zJJJOSQYej8wQ6MMZJjv1k9gPWUJMgv4NHOq--2OhRDczO6skMVAgxGxzeVwuapkVcFxnJDEP32ioDRqvpzMfG9ZRhTDMgG_riYr3Vco6iu8Ch2J6_FpVl7tpMg-36Qr1fTUuhqzPwZkVBEzOyKsv6WmTquscNZd&c=nJwq5Y7z1RzgTEbxnP6aI4fYU749d7ArSoGBVVZ9tmMoFnvZXyTTsg==&ch=JHY6
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A094BA9AC28A3FE3-love
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A094BA9AC28A3FE3-love

